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Dear Sir/Madam

I wish to express my extreme disgust for these new laws which are on the table for discussion. How can anyone
 not see this as murder, it is unbelievable to me that educated adults could think otherwise. So many families
 would love to adopt, this needs to be made easier. Killing babies is wrong on every level and I'm begging you
 not to go ahead with these proposals.

Sent from my iPhone
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